

18 January 2022

Dear Tony,

You have been nominated to represent the Global Blockchain Business Council (GBBC) as a Regional Ambassador of **Mauritius**.

The Global Blockchain Business Council is the leading industry association for one of the most impactful technologies to emerge since the inception of the internet. Launched in Davos in 2017, the GBBC brings together innovators and thought-leaders from over 70 jurisdictions to further adoption of blockchain technology by educating regulators, business leaders, and lawmakers on the benefits and applications of this groundbreaking technology. Conceived originally on Sir Richard Branson's Necker Island during Blockchain Summit 2016, the GBBC is a Swiss-based non-profit organization.

The GBBC regional ambassadors are a group of innovators that hail from diverse backgrounds and industries — with an emphasis in the fields of technology, banking, governance, law, finance, and education. Since the organization's founding, the GBBC regional ambassadors have been an integral foundation for GBBC's three pillars: education, advocacy, and partnership. GBBC ambassadors help the organization grow and maintain a vibrant global network that bridges the blockchain, regulatory, and business worlds — helping us meet the increasing global demand for education on blockchain technology, connecting us with local innovators and facilitating substantive worldwide partnerships across sectors.

The GBBC regional ambassadors agree to commit to various levels of engagement based on one's availability and ability to support GBBC efforts, including the following responsibilities:

- Be a trusted local point of contact for GBBC network
- Represent GBBC during speaking engagements and relevant events (mainly virtual)
- Advocate for GBBC membership to his/her network
- Present GBBC Executive team with general strategic view of their jurisdiction, given local circumstances and blockchain ecosystem maturity
- Host and curate regional events and meetings with regulators and corporate leaders

The GBBC ambassadors are given exclusive access to certain GBBC's global network of 360+ institutional members and are featured on the GBBC's website. There is no monetary compensation and ambassadors are not GBBC members unless one explicitly joins as a member. Unless otherwise requested by either party to terminate the ambassadorship, the GBBC ambassadorship is renewed annually. The current list of GBBC regional ambassadors is available at https://gbbcouncil.org/about-us.

We hope to welcome you to the GBBC family and network! Please send your response to sierra.lewis@gbbcouncil.org and please provide your photo (colour only), short bio (less than 250 words), and confirmation you are happy to become a GBBC Ambassador by Tuesday, January 25, 2022.

Sincerely,

Sandra Ro

Sandra Ro

CEO, Global Blockchain Business Council